Subject: Re: should CP2 ship with scripts 2.1.3 or scripts 2.2? Posted by LordMlai on Tue, 23 Aug 2005 15:08:39 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

well.. yeah i think we can wait a bit more!

or maybe would be better you end work on it and then release the CP2

important is that we have to wait no more than 2 months at least